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The Montérégie TRAC is proud to give the 
S.O.S. Richelieu organization an amount of 
$26,500 to assist the flood victims.  

Thank you for the generosity of the 
delegates, the affiliated unions and the 
Federation! 

 

Assistance for the flood victims 

Political officers and activists from the Federation are attending the convention of the 
Canadian Federation of Nurses Unions (CFNU) being held in Winnipeg from June 13 to 
June 17. Federal issues, including overcrowding in hospitals, the nurse-patient ratios, care 
for the elderly and the next Health Accord will be discussed.  

The FIQ attends the Canadian Federation 
of Nurses Unions Convention 
 

Summer period  

The FIQ Express, while not taking the whole summer off, will be put online in mid-
July and in mid-August. It will once again be published every second Wednesday 
starting in September.  

Have a good summer! 

 

For more information, go to the CFNU 
website at  

www.nursesunions.ca  

or to Facebook at  

www.facebook.com/NursesUnions. 

Hundreds of delegates, representing the 
60,000 healthcare professional members 
of the Federation and from all the regions 
of Québec, attended the 9th Convention 
of the FIQ which took place from June 6 
to 10, 2011. 

 

Dare, Act, Influence: The FIQ 
makes an audacious change 

Video clips 

 

Michèle Boisclair, 2nd 
Vice-President, 
addressed the 
members of the FIQ. 

Go to the website of the Federation to 
watch the video clip. 
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